Gymea Peoples Church – Sunday School Supervision Waiver
Term 2 - 4 2025
Dear Parents and Guardians,
At Gymea Peoples Church, we are committed to creating a safe, welcoming, and nurturing environment for your children during Sunday School.
Our usual practice is to have two adult volunteers present in each session. However, due to limited volunteer availability and the small class size this year, there may be only one teacher available to lead the class.
Please note:
· All Sunday School leaders hold a current Working With Children Check (WWCC).
· Classes are held in a visible, supervised area within the church.
· We continue to follow our church’s Safe Ministry policies and practices.
We ask for your permission to allow your child(ren) to attend Sunday School on days when one teacher is present.


☐ I give permission for my child(ren) to attend Sunday School at Gymea Peoples Church when only one teacher is present. I understand that all teachers have valid WWCCs and are operating within the church’s child safety guidelines.
Child(ren)’s Name(s): _____________________________________________
Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________________________
Signature: _____________________________ Date: ________________

